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MESSAGE FROM MRS. JOHNSON - 

 
6 school days until 8th grade promotion! 9 school days left 
for 6th and 7th graders and then it’s summer! Watch next 
week for the schedule of events for the last week of school.  
 
If your child has a chromebook and cord at home, it must be 
returned to the school office by Friday, June 9th. If the 
computer and cord are not returned you will be receiving a 
bill from the school for $300 ($250 for the chromebook and 
$50 for the cord). Please check with your child to see if they have a school computer and 
where it is located. Thank you for your help on this matter.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have a question or concern. Here is my 
email address: toni_johnson@gervais.k12.or.us or phone number at GMS 503-792-3803 
ext. 2020. 
 
Be Proud to be a Wolverine! 
Mrs. Johnson 

 
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: June 5 - June 9  

● Monday, June 5 - Regular Schedule 
● Tuesday, June 6 - Regular Schedule 
● Wednesday, June 7 - Early Release Schedule - Students dismissed @ 1:00 
● Thursday, June 8 - Regular Schedule 
● Friday, June 9 - Regular Schedule 

○ Last Fun Friday of the School Year - ALL work must be completed and turned in 
by 3:10 to be graded and added to the students overall grades.  
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WEEKLY ACTIVITIES FOR: June 5 - June 9  
 

Warm Weather and Dress Code 
School is the student’s place of work. Please make sure your clothing is appropriate and safe for 
PE and outside activities. We will try to be outside more now that the sun is shining. Reminder - 
No gang clothing, pajamas or clothing with drugs or alcohol on them. 
 
Final Grades 
Students have until Friday, June 9th at 3:10 to turn in any and all homework to be used as part 
of their grade. Anything not completed will result in a zero and greatly affect their grade. Please 
talk with your child and check their current grades to see if they are struggling in any classes. 
You or your child can contact their teachers for help. 
 
8th Grade Promotion 
All but one 8th grade student is currently eligible to walk in promotion. I am hearing from the 
8th grade team that students are working hard to meet the criteria: Passing grades in ALL 
classes (60% or better). Information has gone home from the 8th grade team. If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs. Warberg, Mrs. Vela, Mr. Fenner, or Mr. Lundin. 
 
8th Grade Trip to Oaks Park 
This is an annual tradition for 8th graders. It is so much fun! All 8th graders are allowed to go if 
they meet the criteria: 70% or better in all classes for 2nd semester, passing advisory, and no 
major referrals since the start of May.  
 
 
 
 


